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Assurance Statement

The Board of Veolia Water Projects Limited (the "Company") has noted the requirements
of Ofwat's Wholesale charging rules with respect to the approval of Wholesale Charges
for 2024/25.

Members of the Board have been involved in overseeing the setting of the charges and
preparation of the Wholesale Charges Scheme for 2024/25.

The Company confirms that in preparation of its Wholesale Charges Scheme, to the best
of its knowledge and belief:

(a) the Company has complied with its legal obligations relating to the Wholesale
Charges it has published;

(b) the Board has assessed the effects of the new charges on water supply and
sewerage licensees (as a whole or in groups) who are retailing wholesale services
and on customers occupying Eligible Premises (as a whole or in groups) and
approves the impact assessments and handling strategies developed in instances
where bill increases for licensees (as a whole or in groups) who are retailing
wholesale services and on customers occupying Eligible Premises (as a whole or
in groups) exceed 5%;

(c) the Company has appropriate systems and processes in place (including
up-to-date data) to make sure that the information published about its Wholesale
Charges is accurate;

(d) the Company has consulted with relevant stakeholders in a timely and effective
manner on its Wholesale Charges

Signed:

Fiona Winters
Director

Date: 23rd January 2024


